From:

Sent: Friday, April 14, 2023 2:02 PM

To: Sarah Mowder <sarah.mowder@richmondhill.ca>; Clerks Richmondhill

<clerks@richmondhill.ca>

Subject: Stop the High-Rise Takeover: Protecting Our Community's Safety and Privacy

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed construction of a large number of high-rise buildings in our neighborhood. As a homeowner in this community, I am deeply concerned about the potential negative impacts that this development could have on my quality of life and the safety of our community.

First and foremost, the construction of high-rise buildings in such close proximity to my home would significantly impact my privacy and natural sunlight. The towering buildings would block the sunlight and views that I currently enjoy, and I would no longer feel comfortable in my own home with the constant presence of tall structures looming over me.

Moreover, the increased population density that would result from the construction of these buildings would lead to more traffic congestion and noise pollution. This would make it difficult for me to navigate my neighborhood and enjoy the peace and quiet that I currently cherish.

Most importantly, I am deeply concerned about the potential safety issues that could arise from the construction of high-rise buildings in our community. The lack of proper infrastructure and resources to support these buildings could lead to increased risks of fire, collapse, and other hazards. This could have devastating consequences for the safety of our community.

At last, I urge you to reconsider this proposed development and take into account the negative impacts that it could have on our community. We need to prioritize the safety and well-being of our residents and ensure that our community remains a safe and comfortable place to live.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,